
Drop-in Center News
It is with a heavy heart that I convey this news. As

of October 1st, 2023, the Community Partners Drop
In Center will no longer be located at 125 E.

Minnesota Avenue. We are currently looking for a
temporary location. Please be assured that the

program will continue. As things develop, updates
will be posted on the Community Partners Drop

Facebook page and on the website. 
I do want to express my gratitude for all the

support I have received as these changes are
occurring. The Community Partners Drop In Center
offers understanding and support to many in this

community. I appreciate each person I have had the
honor and privilege of getting to know and hope to
continue to build relationships in this community

“We all do better when we all do better”.



Please refer to the calendar for all groups and activities. We also have a
Facebook

page and a web site, (www.communitypartnersdropin.org) 
Our September schedule will be follows:

We will be having BINGO, (with prizes) on Mondays at 12:00 noon.  
On Tuesdays we continue to build enlightenment and support with "coffee

talk". On September 1st we will be enjoying Sub sandwiches . Join us on
Friday, September 8th and 22nd for card playing (9:30 a.m.) and movie day
(12:00).We will be watching “The Little Mermaid “ on the 8th. Pizza party on

September 15th, beginning at 11:00. Our last day, September 29th, will feature
a blow out barbeque with all the fun and food! I hope to see all of you at these
events! Please reach out to me if you have any questions, concerns or issues.

Important Events and

Meetings

Western County LAC will meet
on September 19th at 11:00 at
the Glenwood meeting room.

Drop-In Center

Hours:

 
10:00 a.m.-3:00

p.m. Weekdays


except

Wednesdays.

Contact:
125 Minnesota Ave. East


Glenwood, MN 56334

(320) 634-0888

Melanie Hanson, Program
Coordinator

mhanson@solutionsinpractice.org


